
RESPONSE IN REGARD TO PROJECT LEVEL FINANCIAL DETAILS: 
 

The Township, with no disrespect to the persons who asked for detailed 

project level financial information, are fully aware that costs are one of the most 

important considerations of the proposed project and are of the opinion that the 

Township’s Consultants provided sufficient cost detail for the purpose of the 

planning aspect of the Act 537 Plan.  The Township believes that in order to fully 

project final costs and financial information the Township must have the Act 537 

Plan approval and go on to the next step, which would be preparation of the 

detailed project level plans.  This process will also allow the Township to be in a 

position to apply for additional grant opportunities and other potential sources of 

funding, all of which will have a major impact of the final finances. 

 

  


